

Spencer J. Cox Governor

Deidre M. Henderson *Lieutenant Governor*

Donna Law Interim Executive Director



Christopher Merritt State Historic Preservation Officer Utah State Historic Preservation Office

June 12, 2024

Kandice Krull Environmental Protection Specialist Federal Aviation Administration 26805 E 68th Avenue Suite 224 Denver, Colorado 80249-6361

RE: Salt Lake City International Airport Improvement Projects

For future correspondence, please reference Case No. 24-1463

Dear Ms Krull,

The Utah State Historic Preservation Office received your submission and request for our comment on the above-referenced undertaking on June 11, 2024.

We concur with your determination of effect for this undertaking.

This letter serves as our comment on the determinations you have made within the consultation process specified in §36CFR800.4. If you have questions, please contact me at 801-245-7263 or by email at cmerritt@utah.gov.

Sincerely

Christopher W. Merritt

State Historic Preservation Officer